
In math, students will take the next unit pre-assessment on decomposing 
numbers.  We will look at the pre-assessments to determine if students need 
to be grouped for this last unit.  The unit will focus on decomposing numbers 
into tens and ones. 

Hopefully you have noticed that less homework is coming home.  This is 
because we want your child to be on KidsA-Z as much as possible.  
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Dates  

Thursday, 5/23 

  AR Party (1:45pm) 

Friday, 5/24 

  Field Day (am),      
Volunteer Appreciation  

Monday, 5/27 

  Holiday – NO SCHOOL 

Friday, 5/31 

  Fly Up Day 

Friday, 6/7  

  K Graduation (9:30am) 

  K End of Year 
Celebration (12:30-2pm) 

Tuesday, June 11 

  Last day of school! 

 

 

   

 

 

Friday is Field Day! 

Please be sure to send a COMPLETE extra change of clothes (underwear, socks, shoes, & 

clothes) with your child on Friday.  If they do not have a COMPLETE change of clothes, they 

will NOT be able to participate in field day activities.  They will also need a towel and a 

water bottle. If you want them to use sunscreen, it must be applied at home prior to coming 

to school.  Email us with any questions. 

If your child has a summer birthday and would like to 
celebrate with the class, please let us know.  We 
think it is important for students with summer 
birthdays to have this opportunity with their friends. 

Please let us know if your child will not be 
returning to Olds next year. 

We are beginning to plan for Kindergarten graduation.  Please 
be sure to complete the RSVP (in the Tuesday folder), and 
return it in your child’s folder as soon as possible.  Thanks in 
advance for your prompt attention!! 

Thank you for all the cards, flowers, 

goodies and gifts for Teacher Appreciation 

week! 


